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GREETINGS FROM CHAPEL BY THE SEA

This Sunday it may be Chapel under Snow.

Those driving longer distances  are
advised to stay home and join us online. 
A winter storm watch has been issued for
Grays Harbor County for this weekend.  
The Chapel will be open as usual and
God willing we can worship via Zoom

Worship with us in person  Sundays at 10:30 am
or live online using the Zoom link  10:30 am (PST)

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/  
Sunday February 2 - Communion Sunday and Potluck Lunch.
Sunday, February 9 - Elder Gabriel Taylor preaching
                                        New Member Reception
Sunday, February 16 - Session meets after worship
                                       Elder training
Sunday, February 23 - Brijett/Kyle wedding after worship

FRIDAYS AT NOON - Prayer in the chapel
Prayer board is available for you to write a prayer
or email us a prayer request.  A prayer list can be
emailed to you upon request and available in the lobby.

The January Prayer Board
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87599200291?pwd=TzZoSFVGYWhLWnlkSDdJK2lKalF1Zz09


Georgie joined us for prayer time.  When we prayed, on cue, he curled 
up on the pew and rested in God's care and steadfast love. So 
peaceful.
God bless the animals and the comfort and unconditional love they give 
to us. 
When crisis arises, Jesus is at prayer.  During this time of desolation for 
many, do what we do best: PRAY, PRAY, PRAY.

Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) has set up a  fund to allow 
giving towards recovery for the disaster in Los Angeles. Here is the 
link to donate:
Southern California Wildfires | Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)

or make your check our to Chapel by the Sea and note that it is
for PDA CA Wildfires and we will forward all the donations.

Saint Phyllis rests from her labors.
Chapel by the Sea hosted a memorial 
service on Saturday, January 25.  There was 
a packed house to give thanks for her life.

I am the resurrection and the life says, the 
Lord.
Those who believe in me, even though they 
die
will live, and everyone who lives and 
believes in me
will never die. John 11:25-2

https://www.pcusa.org/disaster-assistance/active-responses/national-disaster/southern-california-wildfires


THE ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
was held on Sunday, January 26 after worship.
Two elders were voted in:
Lee Marriott to fill an unexpired term and
Ada Mae Woffinden for a 3 year term.

The Nominating Committee for 2025:
Chairperson, Elder Marilyn Ferguson,
Mary Duncanson, Pastor Linda (ex officio)

The 2025 budget was received. Those members present
and three members on Zoom voted to approve
Pastor Linda's annual covenant/contract terms of call.

Online giving is available by going to our website
www.chapelbytheseawa.org
and click the GIVING button.

In Christ's ministry,
Pastor Linda

Email:  pastor@  www.chapelbytheseawa.org  

Manse landline: 360.276.8143

http://www.chapelbytheseawa.org/
mailto:pastor@chapelbytheseawa.org
http://www.chapelbytheseawa.org/


Mailing address:  P O Box 194, Pacific Beach, WA 9857
4612 SR 109, between Pacific Beach and Mocilips.

Bringing God's Inclusive, Affirming, Welcoming,
LOVE TO ALL

as we Work for Justice and Peace
(Chapel's Mission Statement)

Check out the PCUSA new website PCUSA.ORG

Find out more about Olympia presbytery at OLYPRES.ORG

http://olypres.org/
http://pcusa.org/



